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MISSOURI VICTIMS SERVICES ACADEMY 

2023 Missouri Victim Services Academy 
April 25 – 27, 2023 
Jefferson City, MO 

Exciting changes are happening with the MVSA!  The MVSA will not be held in conjunction with the MAPA Fall 
Prosecutors Conference this year at the Lake of the Ozarks. The next MVSA will begin on April 25, 2023 and 

will conclude with the annual Crime Victim Rights ceremony at our State Capitol. 

The MVSA offers learning opportunities for both community-based advocates and system-based advocates. All 
crime victim advocates/organizations are welcome to attend! The voices of advocates across the state have 
been heard! The DPS-Office for Victims of Crime, the Missouri Association of Prosecuting Attorneys, and the 

MVSA Planning Committee are working to deliver an agenda rich in high quality, timely and practical 
information to increase the capacity of the Missouri victim advocacy network. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS TODAY 
The next MVSA will be held April 25-27, 2023 in Jefferson City. The MVSA will conclude with the 

Annual Crime Victim Rights Ceremony at the State Capitol 

We are looking forward to this new and improved training opportunity for advocates 
across the State of Missouri! 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

MO DPS – Office for Victims of Crime 
573-526-1464 or michelle.parks@dps.mo.gov 

mailto:michelle.parks@dps.mo.gov

